CirNo.66/AAAS/AY2021-2022/JANUARY

Date: 2<sup>nd</sup> January 2022

Dear Parents,

This letter is issued to inform you that Ms. Yaman Altiti (Grade 3B Homeroom Teacher) has been blessed with a baby boy and she is on maternity leave for the next 45 days.

We would like to inform you that Ms. Kheira Bourada the Head of the Department (HOD) will be covering her classes effective from 3rd January 2022.

If you have any further questions or queries, please contact the school reception 03-7677000 or please email the communication team at communication@alainamericanschool.ae.

Thank you

Regards.

AAAS Administration

أولياء الأمور الكرام.

نتمنى تلقيكم رسالتنا هذه لإبلاغكم أن معلمة الصف الثالث (المعلمة يمان ) قد رزقت بمولود و أنها في إجازة أمومة لمدة 45 يوم .

كما نود إعلامكم أن رئيسة القسم (المعلمة خيرة بورادة) ستغطى الحصص الدراسية ابتداء من يوم غد الاثنين الواقع 3 يناير لعام 2022 .

لمزيد من الاستفسار ات او الدعم بمكنكم دائما التواصل معنا عبر ايميل التواصل

Communication@alainamericanschool.ae

او رقم الهاتف 03-7677000

إدارة روضة ومدرسة العين الأمريكية